Kodomo Ongaku Shimbun (Children’s Music Newsletter)

Introducing the readers to pieces of information
on classical music
We publish this newsletter which introduces the readers to pieces of
information on music, musicians, and composers, hoping that it enhances
the children’s knowledge and interest in classical music. The newsletters
are provided to educational institutions and distributed free of charge at
concert venues, as well as on the Web for casual reading.
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